Canadian Pacific

Canadian Pacific Pensioners Association of Calgary

MAIN FLOOR Bldg. 10 7550 Ogden Dale Road SE Calgary, AB T2C 4X9 403-262-1238 cp.pensioners.association@gmail.com

Message from the President

April 2024

The month of March almost went out like a lamb and Spring is in the air!

Our March General Meeting and Luncheon went off well, had about 62 people turn out, the word is out!! We did our Wine Draws and 50/50, one of our highest 50/50s ever! No Door Prizes but to recognize our members who dressed for St Patrick's Day prizes did go to the Best Dressed Couple, Single Gal and Single Guy; Car Wash Vouchers and Sushi Dinners. Congratulations to all the winners!!

Lunch was once again very nicely done thanks to Monique Kovacs and Vic Renney.

The latest on Vice President Dale Gale is that he is at home and on the mend! Take care and yes, we miss both you and Helen!

A week after the General meeting we had our second Social/Get Together "Seniors Unwind: Light Bites, Bright Smiles" at the Club on Tuesday March 19thth. About 26 people showed up, a good time was had by all with lots of socializing! Admission was free again, wonderful snacks and treats were provided. Special thanks to Monique and Gary. Yes, the event was such a success and the feedback was good, we'll have another one on April 16 "Come Together with Fellow CP Rail Pensioners".

Hoping to see you all at our April General Meeting on Tuesday April 9th and also at the Social on Tuesday April 16th.

Your President

Laurie Rupert

